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To whom it may concern:

I am in favor of most of the changes you are proposing with the exception of Eliminating the
annual passes, particularly for the elderly (age 70+), veterans and those with disabilities. I feel
these groups should be allowed free or greatly reduced fees to enter into all New Mexico
State Parks.

Thank you, 
Cathy Pennington
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